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Our Leader speaking to foreigners at the training center in Korea 

 

Dear Mr. [Young Tyang] Chang, 

 

Once again, I am sorry to send this to you so late! It was such a great blessing to have our Parents and 

their party with us in New York City. After he left, his loving gift to our Center was to send a blessed 

couple-Philip and Vivien Burley and their baby Heather-to us to be director of the Center. This is a 

blessing because they are so strong with many new ideas and a good organization to make these ideas 

come true. The reason why Master sent them is because he desires to make New York a major center in 

America. At this time we are looking for larger quarters that would be suitable for major expansion. Soon 

56 people will be arriving for training in business and the Divine Principle work before they go out into 

the field. 

 

I have just returned from Europe where, by chance, I was able to join Master's tour for 2 weeks plus stay 

with the English Family for another week. It was so wonderful to spend that time with our Family in 

Europe and to meet people ·that I have heard about for many years. Next time I will report to you about 

that. 

 

Today Our Parents and their party arrive in Japan. They have given so much to the world-we are very 

grateful and feel the urgency to work very hard. We pray for their health. I pray also for your health and 

for your family. 

 

In Their Name, 

 

Barbara Mikesell 

 

 

 


